
Library Wi-Fi Policy 

The Law Library provides Wi-Fi access for members of the Law Society of 
Nunavut. Primarily it is intended for use by lawyers who are based outside 
of Nunavut and are visiting Iqaluit and do not have access to their own 
workstations and internet. However, it is open to all members of the 
Nunavut Bar. Members may obtain access by requesting it from the 
Manager, Court Library Services. 
 
Special access may be granted in certain circumstances to visiting 
judiciary, experts who are testifying in court/participating in Quasi-Judicial 
board hearings, and contract court staff such as court reporters. This shall 
be at the discretion of the Manager, Court Library Services and must be 
for the purposes out lined below.* 
 
The following groups shall not be able to access the Library Wi-Fi: 
 

• Government of Nunavut employees, either those who work for 
Court Services or other GN departments; the exception being 
lawyers who work for the Nunavut Legal Services Board 

• Members of the public  
• Media 

 
Wi-Fi is provided for the purpose of accessing the Library catalogue, legal 
databases, legal research, and accessing of email/data services by 
lawyers.   
 
Any client found abusing this privilege will be removed from the service by 
Information Technology staff of Court Services who shall monitor it’s use. 
 
Use of this service is bound by this policy. All Library Wi-Fi users are 
prohibited from viewing, downloading, installing, sending, or forwarding 
any inappropriate material, including chainmail, pornography, games 
and/or executable files of any kind.  
 
 
*If the Manager, Court Library Services is not available than access may be 
granted by applying to the Information Technology staff; use will be subject to the 
patron and use criteria outlined in this policy. 
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